
The Computing in High Energy and Nuclear Physics (CHEP) International Advisory Committee 
(IAC) invites Letters of Intent from institutions interested in hosting the 27th CHEP in Fall 2024.  
The CHEP series is the largest conference for issues related to experimental computing for HEP 
and NP and typically draws international participation of 500 or more participants for the 
plenary and parallel sessions.

The most recent CHEP conferences have been held

Date Location Region
July 2018 Sophia, Bulgaria Europe
Oct, 2019 Adelaide, Australia Asia
May, 2021 Virtual Virtual
May, 2023 Norfolk, VA, USA North America

For CHEP24, precedence will be given to European locations.

Letters of Intent will be evaluated according to the criteria attached.  The CHEP IAC will then 
request full proposals from (no more than) three LOI proponents.

The winning host will be announced at CHEP23 in Norfolk (May 8—12, 2023).

Please respond by November 1st, 2022 to chep2023-iac@cern.ch

November 1st LOI due
December 1st Notification for full proposal
March 1st Full proposals due
April 1st Selection made

Please consider hosting CHEP24!  

Sincerely, Jefferson Lab for the CHEP IAC

Attachment: CHEP2024_LOI_instructions.pdf
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